
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
After a long, long term we have finally reached the end. Many thanks for your support over the term, 
especially with so many Christmas activities happening in such a short timescale.  
 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please ensure that all bikes and scooters are collected today before the gates close for the holidays. We 
are unable to take responsibility for any bike or scooter that is left in school over the holidays. 
 
Year 4 trip 
Year 4 went on their annual trip to Lynemouth Power Station on Monday afternoon. They entertained 
the workers with Christmas carols. This is a tradition that goes back many, many years and is something 
looked forward to each year. Many thanks also to Lynemouth Power for their kind donation to school. 
 
Year 5 & 6 trip 
Year 5 & 6 thoroughly enjoyed their ten pin bowling ‘Christmas party’ yesterday. A great time was had 
by all. 
 
Carols Around the Tree 

A reminder that ‘Carols Around the Tree’ is happening tomorrow, Saturday 21st 
December at 4.00pm. This will take place in the Community Garden and those who 
attend are asked to bring a Christmas decoration or item of remembrance to place 
on ‘Gordon’s Tree’. Soup is available back at the Hub afterwards. 
 

 
Diary Dates 
Monday 6th January 2020 School closed for Teacher Training day 
Tuesday 7th January 2020 School opens for Spring Term 
 

 
We hope you have a great Christmas and an enjoyable holiday 
and look forward to welcoming you back in 2020! 
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